Arcadia Elementary Community Council
December 16, 2011

Meeting Minutes
Attendance: Cecilia Jabakumar, Liz Carol, Gary Mower, Matt Morse

1. Elections

Went through the PTA volunteer book and wrote down a list of names of possible parents to invite. The list was (parent name and teacher):

It was suggested that Nicole Wilson contact these individuals and invite them to be a member of the council. It was also mentioned that going through the teacher may be a way to get the contact information.

(note: probably don’t want to include names in posted minutes)

2. Principal Update

Security cameras have been mounted and are working. Some teachers are visiting Truman Elementary to watch their concept based intervention program to try and implement at Arcadia. Also looking at intensifying safety to make sure the school is bully proof. Sing-a-long is next week. 200 Club – students making wise choices during unstructured time, list of students is posted in office. Deseret First Credit Union will be donating a free book for each student on Monday.
3. PTA Update

Richard Paul Evans, author of Christmas Box, will be coming to the school on March 5th to the upper grades.

4. School Student Achievement Plan

Due October 15th now instead of in summer. It was suggested that we survey the parents and faculty to see how things are going at the school. Could use survey monkey and/or paper hard copies to pass out. Possible questions would be ones such as: What is going right with the school? What do we want to see improved? What programs are important to keep going? Questions could be general or specific and relate to both academics and social aspects of the school. Assignment for everyone to think of questions for the survey to discuss and finalize at next month’s meeting.
Next meeting – January 20, 2012 @ 12:00 p.m.

